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6th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Packed Lunches 

We would like to inform you that, starting Monday, 10th March, we will be 

introducing a new procedure for all pupils who bring packed lunches to school. As 

part of our ongoing efforts to promote responsibility and reduce waste, all contents 

of your child's lunch bag - including any leftover food, wrappers, and containers – 

will remain in your child’s lunch bag and be taken home at the end of the day. 

This change will help us maintain a cleaner, more organised school environment 

and will allow parents to monitor their child's food consumption and reduce food 

waste. 

We appreciate your support and co-operation in this matter. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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